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APPLICABILITY 

Applicable within all areas served by Delta. See Tariff Sheet No. 17. 

AVAILABILITY 

Available to any person whose facilities connect or can be made to 
connect with Delta's facilities or who can cause their natural gas to be 
delivered to Delta's facilities and who desires gas to be transported by 
Delta to a place of utilization not connected to Delta's facilities. 
Further , the person or persons desiring such transportation shall have 
executed a contract with Delta as set forth under the terms and 
conditions of this tariff. 

RATE 

The charge for service under this tariff shall be $0.2826 per 1,000 cu. 
ft. of gas transported, or, in the case of measurement based upon 

(I) heating value, shall be $0.2826 per dekatherm. Any additions or 
modifications of the facilities required to perform this service shall 
be at the sole expense of the customer. 

(1) 

TERMS AND CONDITIONS 

Specific details relating to volumes, delivery points and other matters 
shall be covered by a separate contract. 

Delta shall reserve the right to purchase all or part of the gas to be 
transported at the same price the transporter would have received at the 
delivery point less Delta's applicable transportation charges, shrinkage 
and compressor fuel costs. 

Delivery of gas transported hereunder will be effected as nearly as 
practicable on the same day as the receipt thereof. Delta will not be 
obligated to utilize underground storage capacity in performance of the 
service provided herein. 

All gas volumes delivered hereunder shall shrink by 2% to cover line 
loss and measurement differences when no compression is being used in 
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the transportation. When compression is required in the transportation, 
all gas volumes delivered hereunder shall shrink an additional amount 
equivalent to fuel usage. 

It shall be the customer's responsibility to make all necessary 
arrangements, including regulatory approvals, required to deliver gas 
transported under this tariff. 

Delta reserves the right to refuse to accept gas that does not meet 
Delta's quality specifications. 

Volumes of gas transported hereunder will be determined in accordance 
with Delta's measurement base. 

Delta shall have the right at any time to curtail or interrupt the 
transportation or delivery of gas hereunder when, in Delta's sole 
judgment, such curtailment or interruption is necessary to enable Delta 
to maintain deliveries to retail customers of higher priority o x  to 
respond to any emergency. 

Delta may execute special transportation contracts with anyone after 
said contract has been filed with and accepted by the Public Service 
Commission. 

This transportation is available to any customer with a daily nominated 
volume (the level of daily volume in Mcf as requested by the customer to 
be transported and delivered by the Company) which averages a minimum of 
25 Mcf of gas per day for the billing period. 
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